
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met March 28, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. by 

virtual meeting via Zoom. President Peter Adams called the meeting to order.  

 

Old Business: 
 

Minutes:   Minutes from the February Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report dated March 2024 was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: No Report. 

 

Program/Professional Development: No Report. 

 

Meeting and Events Committee: President Peter Adams reported. If you are interested in volunteering at 

the conference, please contact Peter. He would like to begin setting up committees. 

 

Sponsorship: No Report. 

 

Newsletter: No Report. 

 

Scholarship: Teresa Loggins from DCS reported to the Council. The Council is offering a new 

scholarship. We now have scholarships for graduate and under graduate USG students. The new 

scholarship will include TCSG students. The information will be available on the FMC website. The 

requirements are basically the same as USG students. The scholarship amount can be up to $1500 each. 

The TCSG deadline is May 31st and will be presented to the recipient at a monthly meeting. If you have 

contacts at USG or TCSG, please let Teresa know. If you would like to participate on the review 

committee, please contact Teresa.  

 

Website: No Report. 

 

General/New Business: Rachael Krizanek from SAO presented “Internal Controls” 

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Peter Adams 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


